
Our prayer and aim is that we meet together 
(online!) with God: to know our Real God, to grow 

as a Real Church and to live Real Lives for Him.  

 

Due to ongoing precautions related to COVID 19,  
St Aidan's Sunday Services in our building are 

 currently suspended. Join us Sunday  
mornings online at 10:30 am for scheduled,  

pre-recorded video services. We really encourage 
you to join, listen and pray with us at the same 

time; there is power in the Body of Christ. 

www.staidanswinnipeg.ca/worship-online 

 

Welcome /Notices 
Call to Worship 

Hymn/Song 
Blessing of Leaf Rapids Donations 

Scripture Sentence & Collect of the Day 
Scripture Reading: Romans 8:1-11 

Sermon: By Pastor Dave—”Life in the Spirit” 
Hymn/Song 

Apostle’s Creed 
Prayers of the People 

Confession and Absolution 
The Peace 
Blessing 

Sending Prayer 
Dismissal 

 

 
Stay connected with us by heading over to our 

newly updated website... 

- Online Worship Services 

- Daily Encouragement on our Blogs 

- Updates on our COVID-19 Response 

- Request Prayer or Grocery/Medication Pick Up 

-Online Giving 

- And more! 

 

So then, just as you received Christ Jesus as Lord, 

continue to live your lives in him, rooted and built 

up in him, strengthened in the faith as you were 

taught, and overflowing with thankfulness. 

Colossians 2:6-7 

 

Request Prayer 
If you would like to pray with someone on the 
phone or put a request on the Prayer Chain, 
we invite you to email your prayer request to 
staidans.prayerrequests@gmail.com or leave a 

voicemail on the church office phone 

(204.489.3390). 

 
Hello all. Did you know we have a “Glory Corner” 
at the church? Lynne McCarthy had a seed of an 
idea about “creeping thyme” around the arbour 
and the little library and the community cupboard. 
This has grown into plant boxes filled with herbs, 
and real stones around the lilac bush and plants 
to fill in many spaces and little brick pathways. She 
has been asking for help and here’s the response:  

Me, Glory Corner, had some blessed surprises the 
last couple of days.  Lynne found a compost bin 
marked "Free" (lovely word!) in the back lane; we 
now have something I longed for.  A rubber mal-
let has Les Kovacs at the lendng end of it.  Maggie 
and Gerry Kramer, donors of the bench/arbour, 
helped Lynne dig up flowering creeping thyme 
and gave her more rocks wow! Gerry also showed 
Chris Chypyha how to get rid of lilac seed cases so 
we won't have lilac all over the place.  A bag of 
topsoil from Len and Pat MacBeath is like Christ-
mas. We are wonderfully provided for, yes?  Thank 
You, Lord! 

 

For more information and updates, visit our  
website: www.staidanswinnipeg.ca 
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Prayers of the People – 19 July 2020 

Real God:  

Father God, source of all blessings and author of 
our salvation, we praise You for Your infinite love, 
mercy and grace.  When we should have known 
scorn and punishment, you made a way for us by 
sending us Your Son, Jesus Christ, the Word made 
Flesh.  By His life, death, and resurrection, and 
through Your Holy Scriptures, You have shown 
that Jesus shared with us the words of eternal life, 
and that He truly is the Way, the Truth and the 
Life.  

Real Church:  

The Church Worldwide:  We pray for ... 
Our Primate, Linda Nicholls and National ELCIC 
Bishop, Susan Johnson;  our Diocesan Bishop, 
Geoffrey Woodcroft and MNO Synodical Bishop, 
Jason Zinko.  We pray for the Anglican Church of 
Papua New Guinea and The Most Rev Allan Migi -  
Archbishop of Papua New Guinea.  In the ACC, we 
pray for Bishop William Cliff, the people and clergy 
of the Diocese of Brandon.  In the ELCIC, we pray 
for Bishop Larry Kochendorfer, the people and  
rostered ministers of the Synod of Alberta and the 
Territories. 

The Diocese of Rupert’s Land:  We pray for … 

All our congregations and communities as we 
begin to relax the pandemic restrictions on  
gathering together. 

St. Aidan’s: We pray for … 
Our pastor, ministry leaders, missionaries, spiritual 
directors, and all those who continue to lead us in 
worship online.  Guide them always to remain true 
to Your Word revealed through Scripture, to lead a 
life worthy of the calling You have made on their 
lives, and to anoint them in their ministries so we 
can all truly worship, honour and glorify Your holy 
name. 

Real Lives:  

We pray for the people around the world and here 
in our own communities struggling to deal with 
the effects of so many difficult disruptions: Covid-
19, economic hardship, racism, and various natural 
disasters, particularly those in western Manitoba 
dealing with the flooding from last week’s storms. . 

Missions: At Naomi House... 

- We pray, Lord that You will send the right  
people to fill the vacant rooms in this time. 

- We pray that You will guide the staff of Naomi 
House in their re-launch efforts. 

- We pray for the past tenants of the St. Aidan's 
room. May Jesus be known and loved by Mowlid, 
Baraka and Abdoulaye. 

Those who are ill or in need: Let us pray for our 
loved ones who are ill or in need of healing; who 
are in hospital, PCH or are home-bound.  You 
may say their names aloud or quietly to our Lord 
God:  

Silent Contemplation  

Hospital, Personal care home, Home-bound:  

We thank you for those in PCH / Hospital or 
Home -bound:  

Arja Salo, Ellen Spencer, Kathy and David Baird, 
Luella Hamel, Dorothy and Harold Bell, Kathy Ed-
wards, Joy and John Wood, Betsy Boulter, Bill 
and Sigrid McKee, John Dyck, Barbara Slater, Mar-
garet and John Labdon, Betty Thorndycraft.  

We give thanks for those recently departed in 
Christ & whose anniversaries of death occur at 
this time.  

Lord, in Your mercy, hear our prayer. 

 

 

 

 

 

Grocery/Medication Pick Ups 
If you need someone to pick up groceries or  
medication for you, we invite you to fill out 
the form on our website (follow the button 

on the home page) or email 

staidans.pickups@gmail.com. 


